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April-June 2023
Dear Praying Friends,
Youth Camp
	 In January of this year, we were able to send a good group of teens to youth camp where they were able 
to hear good preaching and meet youth from other churches. Many of our teens made decisions for the 
Lord during that week. It is a blessing for us to see God working in this way.
Bible College
	 Another semester of Bible College started in February. The goal of the Bible college is to train men 
to be able to go out and start churches. One part of that is for these men to be able to handle God’s Word 
accurately.
	 With that in mind, we tried something new this semester where we have each student take several 
Wednesday nights in a row to preach expositionally through a book of the Bible. One of our men, 
Matthew, began by preaching through I John. We enjoyed listening to him do this; he did a great job. Also, 
it was good see him interpret God’s Word correctly. Now another one of our Bible college students, Tonny, 
has started to preach through his assigned book of Philippians. He also is doing a good job. We’re thankful 
to see what God is doing in the lives of these men.
Calvary Radio
	 Calvary Radio has been on the air consistently. We praise the Lord for the new generator because these 
last few months we’ve had many problems with city power. On average, power has been off four hours per 
day; so we have really put this new generator to work!
Short Furlough
	 Please pray for us as we prepare for our short furlough this summer. Our schedule will be quite 
complicated; but the simple version is that we will be in America for two months to visit a few churches in 
Michigan and help our son Joseph transition to college at Bob Jones University in South Carolina. Please 
pray for health, wisdom, and strength for our family during this time of change.
	 Also, please pray for Kica Baptist Church during this short furlough. Matthew, Tonny, and Axis will be 
leading the different ministries while we are gone.
Praise and Prayer

•	 Please continue to pray for the ministries of Pastor Martin in Amuria and Pastor Patrick in Padibe.
•	 Our son Andrew will be working at the Wilds Christian Camp this summer as a counselor.Please 

pray for him.
Yours for Uganda,	

Nate, Sara, Andrew, Joseph, Susanna, Caleb, and Daniel Wright


